Allison Waddington

From: Deb Hunter <info@wildcavetours.com>
Sent: Monday, 23 May 2016 6:59 AM

To: DEER

Subject: Deer submission

My comments are limited by available time.

Please note the following:

Fallow deer abound in reserves of the Mole Creek Karst National Park, including the TWWHA.

There should be strong priority given to controlling deer in reserved lands generally.

However, there is great need for the control of deer on the Great Western Tiers and karstlands abutting the
Central Plateau in order to facilitate recovery from drought and bushfire.

Reduction of deer that aims for eradication from reserved lands would improve resilience of reserved lands to
further climatic insults of climate change.

Thank you for taking his submission.
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